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2 0 2 5  
CAFOD: Pledge a monthly gift this Jubilee Year 

In this Year of Jubilee, Pope Francis calls on us to be tangible signs of hope for 
those of our brothers and sisters who experience hardships of any kind. Visit 
cafod.org.uk/hope to pledge a monthly gift to CAFOD this Holy Year and support 
communities around the world experiencing the challenges of poverty, injustice, 
conflict and climate change.  

 

 

Note for parish use: 

You can also include this QR code which supporters can scan on their phones to 
take them straight to CAFOD’s website where they can make their Jubilee 
pledge and sign up for our weekly Gospel reflections. 

 

 


